SERVING BAY AREA WOODWORKERS SINCE 1982

- BAY AREA
WCOODWORKERS
ASSOCIATION

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENTS  November 1996

November 21, 1996

MEETING SCHEDULE

WHEN
Refreshments 7:00puM
Meeting starts 7:30rM

WHERE
3030 17th St. {(at Treat)
San Francisco

[nearest major cross-streets:

November Meeting

November 21st, 7:00rm. Lee Maning of Pacific Frame.

This meeting will be held on-site at Pacific Frame in San Fran-
cisco. They specialize in making furniture skeletons for uphol-
stered furniture. Our Program Director happened upon this com-
pany by accident one day while on a walk, and looking in the
big roll-up doors was amazed at the spectacle of rows and rows
of rafters with rows and rows of furniture patterns hanging neatly
from them. There must have been hundreds up there, and Lee
Maning tells us they date back decades. This will be a great chance
to learn about the special considerations of designing upholstered

South Van Ness and 16th St] furniture. Pacific Frame, 3030 17th St. (at Treat), San Francisco.

We will also be electing Club Officers for the coming year at this

R 1,
mcauﬂs.

OFFICERS

President ..... Stan Booker

Vice Pres. .... Don Naples
Secretary ..... George Comstock
Treasurer...... Bill Henzel
Newsletter ... Tony Fanning

COMMITTEE
CHAIRPERSONS

Program ...... Michael Bray
Hospitality ... Don & Gene Wagg
Shows ......... Al Semenero
Qutreach .....TBD

Librarian ...... Al Semenero
Membership TBD

For any questions or information
about BAWA programs, please
contact Michae! Bray:
FAX  415-871-9126 (day)
Phone 510-601-8451 {eve)

December Meeting

December 19th, 7:00pm. Potluck Dinner. This meeting, as usual, will be
held at the Mainliner Club in San Mateo. Besides eating lots of great
food, we will be finishing off club business for the year. Al Toys For
Tots projects for Christmas distribution should be brought to this meet-
ing and proudly displayed, then handed over to Don McGrew for dis-
tribution. We encourage family participation at all times but especially
at this meeting. Bring your ‘Significant Other’!

Toys for Tots

Don McGrew (415) 665-6206 has collected a new set of toy
animal patterns from Bob Potter’s Toyman Project. Ask him for
a set at the next meeting.

Make a batch of wooden toys to give to children in local
hospitals. Kids appreciate these toys all year long, but the
holiday season’is a particularly good time for giving them.
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BAWA Nominations

The BAWA nominating committee, consisting of Sig
Rich, Al Semenero, Gene Wagg, and Don Naples, met
on October 24, 1996 and recommended the following
members for positions within the organization.

Board of Directors

President - Al Semenero

Vice President - Bill Henzel
Secretary - Don Naples
Treasurer - Linda Salter
Newsletter Editor - Tony Fanning

Cammittee Chairpersons
Program - Stan Booker

Assistant Program - Richard Winslow
Hospitality - Gene Wagg
Membership - Don Wagg

Outreach - Don McGrew

The Show & Exhibit and Library positions are yet 10
be filled. Volunteers for these positions will be
appreciated. If you can contribute to BAWA by
volunteering for one of these positions, please contact
Stan: Booker, Al Semenero, Bill Henzel, or Don
Naples.

I personally want to thank the nominating committee
and all of the volunteer candidates. The more mem-
bers we have involved, the more ideas and better
support we will have to make 1997 an even betier year
for BAWA,

Please attend the November meeting to cast your vote
for the candidates, vote on changes to the Bylaws, and
if possible volunieer for any of the Board or Commit-
tee positions. Your support is needed to keep BAWA
moving forward and providing the forum all the
members want from participating in this organization.

Don Naples



